TO ALL - JAVELIN COACHES/TEACHERS/ATHLETES/PARENTS -

I would like to briefly meet with you at the NZSS as | am very interested in your opinion on
the following:

IDENTIFICATION AND DEVELOPMENT OF JAVELIN THRJIOWING TALENT IN NZ

“There is a lot of good javelin throwing talent in our countries but young athletes are not
being retained in the sport beyond school age.”

| would love to hear your opinions and recommendations plus any ideas you may have on
the topic.

PLACE: Timaru Athletic Track — behind the javelin runway
TIME: Saturday 5" December.
Immediately following the Junior Boys Javelin Throws [approx. 2.30pm]

| hope you make make it.

Cheers
Debbie Strange

Debbie.strange77@gmail.com



